
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of October 10, 2017:  

 

17-125SUP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Specific Use Permit and Site Plan for a Pump Station 
(Redbud Pump Station), Located Approximately 980 
Feet South of Bloomdale Road and on the West Side of 
Redbud Boulevard (REQUEST TO BE TABLED) 

 
Ms. Danielle Quintanilla, Planner I for the City of McKinney, explained that Staff 

recommends that the public hearing be continued and the item be tabled to the October 

24, 2017 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting due to changes requested by the 

City of McKinney Engineering Department’s Staff on the specific use permit and site plan 

exhibit.  She offered to answer questions.  There were none. 

Chairman Cox opened the public hearing and called for comments.  There being 

none, on a motion by Commission Member Cobbel, seconded by Commission Member 

McCall, the Commission voted unanimously to continue the public hearing and table the 

proposed Specific Use Permit (SUP) and Site Plan for a Pump Station (Redbud Pump 

Station) request to the October 24, 2017 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting as 

recommended by Staff, with a vote of 7-0-0.  


